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July 15, 2019 

 

Dear Valued ONE Customers, 

 

 

Tropical Storm Barry - UPDATE 

 

 

 
National Weather Service  
Hurricane Barry came ashore along the central Louisiana coastline as a minimal hurricane on Sat 
7/13.  The storm has been downgraded to a tropical depression as it continues to move north through 
Arkansas. The Mississippi level at Carrollton Gauge this morning is 16.13ft and is forecasted to crest at 
17.00ft by tomorrow.     
 
Coast Guard - Port Conditions 
The USCG set the port condition to Normal and reopened the river to vessel traffic at 0600 Sun 
7/14.  The Bar Pilots have reduced the draft at SWP to 42ft.  Dredging at the SWP has commence this 
morning. 
 
Container Terminals 
Both POA & NOT terminal reopened their gate this morning at 0700 and there are no reports of any 
significant damage at either facility 
 
Vessel Schedule 
AL-4 MOL Gratitude 124 is currently enroute to New Orleans with an ETA to SWP at 1800 7/15. Do not 
anticipate any significant delays when she goes to work at Napoleon Terminal Tue 7/16.  
     

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc. 
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